


 
From: Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 11:17 AM
To: Rosie Mercer <rosie.mercer@marsdenmaritime.co.nz>
Subject: Fast-track Consenting Approvals Bill - Ministerial Advisory Group
membership
 
 
 
Hi Rosie
 
At the risk of appearing to stalk you, I thought I’d best send an email to see if you
would like to discuss your potential appointment to the Ministerial Advisory Group
further?
At Ministers’ direction, we are required to stand up the Advisory Group almost
immediately, and so I would be very grateful if you were able to confirm your
involvement.  
As we previously discussed, we are seeking to lodge a paper with Appointment
and Honours Committee this week, which means that we do need CV and Conflict
information from our Advisory Group members as soon as possible, to feed into
the paper.
I would appreciate if you could respond by email or give me a call as soon as you
are able.
 
Thanks very much
Stephanie
 
Stephanie Frame
Manager|Kaiwhakahaere
Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill – Listed Projects,
COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz | mfe.govt.nz
Ministry for the Environment staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means I work either from home
or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am – 5.30pm
 
 
 
 




